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Teatro de la Luna and the Embassy of Argentina
 announce the 

Children’s Theater Series
what:

Hansel & Gretel (performed in Spanish only!) 
When:

September 16, 23 and 30 at 11:30 am
where:
the Embassy of Argentina 
1600 New Hampshire Ave., N.W. Washington, DC 20009
tickets:
$10; children under 12—FREE! courtesy of McDonald’s
Teatro de la Luna and the Embassy of Argentina in Washington, D.C. have the great pleasure of announcing the presentation of the play Hansel and Gretel, adapted and directed by Jacqueline Briceño.
The Box of Surprises by Juan E. Acuña, and Sleeping Beauty, The Adventures of Pinocchio and Hansel & Gretel, based on the classic stories by Charles Perrault, Carlo Collodi and the Grimm Brothers respectively, make up the Experience Theater program’s Traveling Theater repertory.
About the directors, actors and technical staff: The Box of Surprises was directed by Agustín Núñez of Paraguay while the other three were adapted and directed by Venezuela’s Jacqueline Briceño, both of whom have been invited by Teatro de la Luna to participate in the Experience Theater program. Peter Pereyra, Carmen Claros, Marcela Ferlito, Karin Tovar, Nucky Walder and Ariel F. Messina make up the cast of these productions. Mario Marcel and Marisol Flemenco see to technical tasks, scenery and sound, while production falls on Nucky Walder.
Teatro de la Luna, initiated this program as a tribute to the metropolitan area’s youngest audience, extends an invitation to all those interested in lending their support to bring these works to schools, libraries or recreational centers. A study guide for each of the works is available to parents and teachers who want to help students get the most out of Experience Theater.
The shows scheduled for Saturdays on September 16, 23, and 30 at the Embassy of Argentina are FREE for children under 12, courtesy of McDonald’s.

Information and Reservations: 202-882-6227 & 703-548-3092
email: info@teatrodelaluna.org 

www.teatrodelaluna.org
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